
  

 

 

 

Rome 7th December 24 

Dear students and teachers, 

Thank you so much for participating in the British Embassy 2024 Christmas 

Card competition ‘Christmas Traditions in the UK and Italy’.  It was a very, 

very difficult decision as every single card is very special. We had over 4,000 

entries this year from all corners of Italy.  I have chosen four winners : Nicole 

from Monacilioni, Campobasso, Anna Chiara from Melegnano, Milano, Chiara 

Maria from Casali del Manco, Cosenza, Fabrizio from Palermo, Clara from 

Caltagirone, Catania to be the pictures on my Christmas Cards this year. 

The entries are all outstanding and all so creative! Please accept 

my congratulations everyone and a certificate of participation with merit which 

you can all receive with pride. I hope you will display your cards at school and 

celebrate your participation. 

This padlet remains a wonderful testimonial of connections between UK and 

Italy! Thank you for participating.  

Merry Christmas to you all and a very Happy New Year. 

Edward Llewellyn 

British Ambassador Italy and San Marino 

 

 


